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October 3, 2018 
  
TO:     Planning Commission 
 c/o Mendocino County Department of Planning and Building Services 
 860 North Bush Street 
 Ukiah, CA 95482 
  
FROM:  Michael and Nadine Boer 
             300 Stipp Lane 
 Ukiah  CA  95482 
  
RE: Support for the Cannabis Prohibition Combining District at Boonville 
Road/Woodyglen Lane 
  
  
Dear Members of the Planning Commission, 
  
  
We own property within the boundaries of the Boonville Road/Woodyglen Lane 
Cannabis Prohibition Combining District (CPCD) and we favorably support the creation 
of this district.   Unfortunately, we are unable to attend this meeting due to harvest and 
pumpkin patch duties, so here is our note of support.    
  
Our neighborhood appreciates the process the County initiated for the creation of these 
combining districts, and the involvement of Michael Baker International in successfully 
creating proposed changes to the code. 
  
Please consider recommending approval of the Boonville Road/Woodyglen Lane CPCD 
to the Board of Supervisors. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Michael and Nadine Boer 


